
 

 

Brookes Bell biofouling workshop and reception 

 

 

We are pleased to be hosting our inaugural biofouling workshop on Friday 22 November 2019 at the 

Merseyside Maritime Museum and would be delighted if you can join us.  All interested parties should 

register their interest via :  events@brookesbell.com 

 

Keynote speeches and interactive panel discussions will see industry leaders from ship owners and P&I 

Clubs, academic researchers and our own experts discuss key hull fouling issues such as speed and 

consumption claims, regulatory challenges, trouble-shooting antifouling coatings and the future 

challenges for hull cleaning. 

 

 

 

The workshop will be preceded by a welcome reception in our Liverpool office on Thursday 21 November 

from 1600 hrs to which you are also most welcome.  This will give you a chance to meet the other 

delegates in a convivial setting before the workshop the following day. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you 

http://www.liverpoolmuseums.org.uk/maritime/
http://www.brookesbell.com/

